

Hereford Cathedral Junior School

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Miss Rachael Toolan B Mus, PG Dip. Perf. Head of Music enquiry@herefordcs.com

Tuesday 3rd July 2018

Dear Parent,

As you will be aware from Mr Wright's email in May, the Chamber Choir will be singing at a service in the Cathedral on Tuesday 10th July at 7.30pm. The service is a celebration of 70 years of the NHS. It will involve our choir, a local NHS choir, the choir from Holy Trinity Church and the Military Wives Choir.

Pupils should be brought to the Junior School at 7.10pm. We will take them to the Cathedral together and collection afterwards should also be from the Junior School please. Family and friends are most welcome to attend the service. We expect the service to last for approximately an hour and a half.

Yours sincerely,

Markarl Zelay

Rachael Toolan